
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
In response to your consultation, I support the RNIB's audio description 
campaign and believe that the statutory audio description target should be 
doubled to 20 per cent of programming as this would provide a better balance 
and choice for blind and partially sighted people. I therefore support option 
2. 
 


